16th November, 1955.
Dear Fiellar,

I have your latter giving the date for the Biometrioc Com-
mittee and notice, though not yet date, of the Annual General
Meeting. For the latter I have sugmested to Mra. Wallace, of
this Department, that she should offer a short paper on the
use of affinity data in chromosome mapping. 1 forget whether
you require a summary of such proposed communications, and
suppose you will write for it 4if you want it.

Sincerely yours,



